
Northern Beaches Council,

I am writing to you as a Manly local since birth.

I have had the privilege of living and being a part of the Manly Community for the past 54 years. 

My family owned and ran Manly Pier Seafood Restaurant, Manly Skate City, the Water Works and the Manly Underwaterworld.

I watched the growth within the Manly ocean waterfront area throughout my adolescent and later years and have supported 
the many changes that evolved which make Manly such a wonderful place to dine for the local residents and a vision of beauty 
for our overseas tourists.

I thrive on outdoor living and I support growth.

We are lucky enough to be able to immerse ourselves and appreciate the beautiful waterfront establishments on offer and I 
give my full support to the pending Hugo’s suggestions for further outdoor seating.

I have had many memorable dining experiences on their beautiful outdoor deck and I hope you take into consideration the 
stature of such a top class restaurant, with top class owners to further the ambience that they want to achieve.

Dining at Hugo’s is an experience that you will remember. 

Their happy attentive staff, their amazing food and their attention to detail is always 100%. 

You always feel warmly welcomed, looked after in every way and it feels like to me a place where you feel loved.

I hope you allow their vision to come to fruition like Manly Council did for my father’s vision many years ago.

I look forward to sitting and taking in the view from another perspective on our very much loved Manly Wharf.

They have my vote. 

Kind regards,

Nicole (Nik) Koorey
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